10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SWIA 2AA

From the Private Secretary

2 April 1989

Thank you very much for your papers
'Making sense of Gorbachev' which reached

me on my return from Africa today. I am

sure they will be most useful in preparing
the visit later this week and I shall
make sure that they are seen as appropriate.

for

(C.D. POWELL)

David Hart, Esqg.




